
 

 
 

Are you a patient, or member of staff at Mastrick, 
Northfield (now known as Aurora Medical Practice)   

Or Denburn Medical Practice?  
Or are you a member of the public living in one of 

these communities? 
 

 

We would like to tell you about the 
progress being made, to redesign Health 
& Care Services for these communities 

 

Staff from Aberdeen City Health & Social Care Partnership 
and NHS Grampian are holding drop in sessions on the 

following dates and venues: 
 

Drop in Sessions: 
 

Tuesday 27 November, 1 pm – 4 pm, Denburn Health Centre 
 
Wednesday 28 November, 1 pm – 4 pm, Mastrick Clinic 
 
Thursday 29 November, 9 am – 12 noon, Northfield Surgery 
 
Thursday 29

 
November, 2 pm – 5 pm, Northfield Community Centre 

 
Monday 3 December, 9 am – 12 noon, Mastrick Community Centre 
 
Wednesday 5 December, 5.30 pm – 7 pm, Rosemount Community 
Centre 

 

All patients, carers, practice staff and members of the 
public are welcome to attend between these times to find 

out more. 



 

 
 
 

Are you a patient or member of staff at the 
Mastrick Clinic or Northfield Surgery?  

(now known as Aurora Medical Practice)   
Or do you live in one of these communities? 

 

 
 

We would like to tell you about the 
progress being made, to redesign 
Health & Care Services for these 

communities 
 
 

Staff from Aberdeen City Health & Social Care Partnership 
and NHS Grampian are holding drop in sessions on the 

following dates and venues: 
 

Drop in Sessions: 
 
 

Wednesday 28 November, 1pm – 4 pm, Mastrick Clinic 
 
Thursday 29 November, 9 am – 12 noon, Northfield Surgery 
 
Thursday 29

 
November, 2 pm – 5 pm, Northfield Community Centre 

 
Monday 3 December, 9 am – 12 noon, Mastrick Community Centre 
 

 

All patients, carers, practice staff and members of the 
public are welcome to attend between these times to 

find out more. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Are you a patient or member of staff at 
Denburn Medical Practice?  Or do you live 

in the area around this practice? 
 

 

We would like to tell you about the 
progress being made, to redesign 

Health & Care Services for this 
community 

 
 

Staff from Aberdeen City Health & Social Care Partnership 
and NHS Grampian are holding drop in sessions on the 

following dates and venues: 
 

Drop in Sessions: 
 
 

Tuesday 27 November, 1 pm – 4 p.m, Denburn Health Centre 
 
Wednesday 5 December, 5.30 pm – 7 p.m, Rosemount     
Community Centre 

 
 

All patients, carers, practice staff and members of the 
public are welcome to attend between these times to 

find out more. 

 


	DenburnAuroraNov-Dec2018EngagementEvents
	01
	02

